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 DATE EVENT 

Tuesday 6th February Year 5—Wizard of Oz at Charlton 

Friday 9th February Break up for Half term 

Monday 19th February Return from Half term 

Friday 23rd February Class 3 Play in a Day—Romans 

Monday 11th March Parent Conversations—C4 / C5 

Tuesday 12th March Parent Conversations—C2 / C3 

Wednesday 13th March Parent Conversation—C1 

Friday 22nd March Class 5 Play in a Day—Greeks 

Friday 22nd March Break up for Easter 

Monday 8th April PD day—staff only 

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday 

Monday 13th May Year 6 SATs week - Mon to Thurs 

Friday 24th May Break up for  Half term 

Monday 3rd June Return after half term 

                  

 

We have lots of 5R Stars around school—here’s just a few 

of them with certificates today. 

  Class 1:  Sofia—being an all round 5R Star 

 

    Class 2: Elliot—being responsible 

   

   Class 3: Thomas—being responsible 

 

   Class 4: Bonnie—being resilient 

 

  Class 5: Charlotte—being responsible and respectful 

 

If you would like your child to have a sandwich, then please fill in the 
form below. 

https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E  

Half term library events 

I’m sure you are aware that Friday 9th February, next Friday, is half term.           
It is very early for half term and seems only 5 minutes since we came back! 

These events below have come in from Telford libraries that you might        
like to attend: 

Crafternoon at Wellington Library—Tuesday 13 February 2-4pm  

Craft morning at Newport Library—Wednesday 14 February 10.30am-12.30pm  

Craft morning at Southwater Library—Friday 16 February 11am-1pm  

What else has been happening this week? 

Lots of super art and DT! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 1 have been       
building animal 
shelters. 

 

 

 

Extended schools 

Extended schools bookings for Chill and Rise & Shine will close today 
at 4pm. Please make sure you have booked—especially if you need 

Chill certain days as sometimes we are full. 

 

Play in a Day! 

Classes 2 and 4 have now both enjoyed a ‘Play 
in a Day’. Most importantly they’ve had fun! 

They have also learnt loads about their history 
topic. And finally the confidence we have seen 
in them in performing and enjoying drama in 

lots of ways has been lovely to see! The Class 3 
form has come home this week for their Play in 
a Day about The Romans—on Friday 23rd Feb. 

Queen Maisie and King Hudson! 

Community Notice 

Please see the poster attached with this letter if 
your child would like to try rugby. 

This is a chance to try out playing rugby with the 
Shrewsbury Lions. 

https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E

